
Nevada Medicaid PDL Update 
 
Effective August 27, 2004, the following change was made to the PDL: 
 
Brand name Cipro tablets have 
been replaced by generic 
ciprofloxacin tablets. 
 
Cipro XR tabs and Cipro suspension 
remain preferred agents.   
 
For questions regarding the PDL process, 
including prior authorization requests for 
non-preferred agents, please contact our 
Clinical Call Center at (800) 505-9185. 
 
 


